
STATE OF MAINE  
130TH LEGISLATURE 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 
 
 
February 5, 2021 
 
Hon. Troy D. Jackson 
President of the Senate 
130th Legislature 
 
Hon. Ryan M. Fecteau 
Speaker of the House 
130th Legislature 
 
Dear Mr. President and Mr. Speaker: 
 
On February 5, 2021, 1 bill was received by the Secretary of the Senate. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Joint Rule 308.2, this bill was referred to a Joint Standing 
Committee on February 5, 2021, as follows: 
 
Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services 
 
Bill "An Act To Require Timely Billing for Health Care Services" (S.P. 150) (L.D. 367) 
(Sponsored by Senator CLAXTON of Androscoggin) (Cosponsored by Representative BLIER of 
Buxton and Senators: President JACKSON of Aroostook, SANBORN of Cumberland, MOORE 
of Washington, MAXMIN of Lincoln, CURRY of Waldo, LUCHINI of Hancock)  
 
Sincerely, 
 
S/Darek M. Grant 
Secretary of the Senate 
 
S/Robert B. Hunt 
Clerk of the House 


